
The  Trustee  named  below
gives notice of the death of
Robert  Lee  Skaggs,  a/k/a
Robert  L.  Skaggs,  on
December  13,  2023  of
Allegheny  County,  PA.  The
Robert  L.  Skaggs  Revocable
Living  Trust  dated  July  26,
2018. The Trustee request all
persons having claims against
the Decedent and the Trust to
make known to the same in
writing  to  them  or  their
attorney,  and  all  persons
indebted to the decedent and
Trust  to  make  payment  to
them without delay. Christine
A. Phillips, Trustee, c/o Jennifer
Rose,  CELA,  and Julian  Gray
Associates, 954 Greentree Rd.,
Pittsburgh, PA 15220.


